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				Important Announcement Regarding EHDI Programs in Canada

Over the past year, the Canadian Infant Hearing Task Force (CIHTF) has been working on preparing an update on the status of early hearing detection and intervention (EHDI) programs in Canada based on information gathered through a country-wide survey.

Tomorrow, April 2, 2019, representatives from the CIHTF will be holding a press conference on Parliament Hill to announce the results of this work.
  
Please watch for an email tomorrow morning with further information.

EHDI Resources

For more information about the CIHTF's previous work, please see below: 
· 2016 EHDI Progress Report
· 2016 EHDI Position Statement
· 2014 EHDI Report Card
The CIHTF, a collaboration between Speech-Language & Audiology Canada (SAC) and the Canadian Academy of Audiology (CAA), is a national group of leaders in hearing health who promote and advocate for comprehensive early hearing detection and intervention (EHDI) programs across Canada.









		







	

	










